
 
From: Barbara Monk Feldman   
Sent: Wednesday, November 13, 2013 6:49 PM 
To: Consultation 
Subject: reactor facilities 
 
To the Canadian Nuclear Safety, 
 
I should very much like to provide the following comments regarding the Commissioning 
Of Reactor Facilities. 
 
I think it is absolutely essential to first of all try to reduce Ontario's power by at least 20% 
through rationing or other ways of cut back. This has been SUCCESSFULLY  done in 
the state of Montana.  
 
I believe it is highly untenable to use the still  incredibly toxic method of nuclear power, 
when there is no know way of disposing this waste, endangering generations to come. 
 
A small nuclear accident, from either earthquake, or terrorist act, would cause incredible 
damage to this relatively small area of Canada where much farming is sustained and 
where the population is high. It would also pollute the entire St. Lawrence watershed. 
 Generations to come, would look upon our poor foresight of these events  with 
undaunted shame. 
 
I urge you to instead work to create whole communities that are have power 
independence from nuclear, as well as fossil fuels, as has already been accomplished in 
Germany. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Barbara Feldman 
 


